

Center for Service Opportunities Newsletter: Week of February 17th, 2013.

"Believe that there's light at the end of the tunnel. Believe that you might be that light for someone else." –Kobi Yamada

Upcoming Volunteer Opportunities –

- Tuesday, February 18th: Help is needed for Bingo at Peabody, 9:30 am. For more information contact OVS@manchester.edu.
- Wednesday, February 19th: Help is needed with local shopping with seniors at Peabody, 1:30 pm. For more information contact OVS@manchester.edu.
- Thursday, February 20th: Happy Hour at Peabody, 4:00-5:00pm. Games, puzzles, and great conversations. Sign up for this event at the CSO office. Contact OVS@manchester.edu if interested.
- Tuesday, February 25th: Community Dinner, 4:00pm 6:30pm. Transportation provided. Help with serving and conversations!
 Sign up for this event at the CSO office. Contact OVS@manchester.edu

• New Program! Mentor a Middle School child through the "Connecting the Dots" Skype Mentoring Program with Berea College. "Mentoring is a brain to pick, an ear to listen, and a push in the right direction."

Contact OVS@manchester.edu if interested or stop by the CSO Office.

• Up Coming American Red Cross Blood Drive: February 25th, 11:30 until 5:00 in the Upper Union. Volunteers are needed to assist with Blood Donors as well as to Donate Blood. In conjunction with the Blood Drive we will also be having HIV screenings in the same location from 2-4pm. They will be giving out flyers and pamphlet information for HIV and STD/STI's. This is a free service. For information about either of these opportunities please contact Elena Bohlander: embohlander@gmail.com

Fort Wayne Volunteer Opportunities:

Child Care

Dates: Wednesdays thru April 30, 2014

Time: 5:25-7:30 pm...

Location: Greater Chris Temple Church, 2940 S. Anthony Blvd. Volunteer duties: Engage children, ages 6 and under, in activities and play games with them while parents attend educational programs presented by the Strengthening Families Program. A background check is required and will be provided at no cost.

To volunteer: Email info@volunteerfortwayne.org or call 260.424.3505S

The student events email provides notices and reminders about a wide variety of events on campus. If you prefer not to receive emails about events, you can opt out by emailing helpdesk@manchester.edu with a request to be removed from the list. Removals are effective for the current academic year. Keep in mind that you may miss fun or important event notices.